
 
     

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Software Patents 
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2010 2:46:46 PM 

Dear US Patent and Trademark Office,
	

Software patents should not exist. See the following for references:
	

http://www.tbray.org/ongoing/When/201x/2010/02/22/Patent-Fail
	
http://www.osnews.com/story/22925/US_IP_Enforcement_Coordinator_Asks_for_Input
	

Thanks,
	

Nathanael Burton 
Taxpayer 
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